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I am writing to support LD 266 "An Act to Require the Updating of Voter 
Registration Signatures."  This simple process will assist in keeping our Maine voter 
rolls cleaned up.  Voter data changes constantly as people move, die, or change 
parties, etc.  As election/voter integrity has been suspect in past elections, addressing 
this issue is just common sense.  Once enacted into law, this bill would help restore 
registered voters' faith that those on our voter rolls are supposed to be there.


